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Time has flown by and April has arrived on warm breezes and sunny skies. The OK Corral 
is getting ready to close its door for the season with fond memories made with friends, 
new and old.  A rootin’ tootin’ good time was had by all and we thank you for helping us 
make the “Old Wild West” a fun place to be. 

We are excited to announce the theme of our 2024-2025 season will be “The Islands”! 
We will work hard to incorporate this theme into our monthly events, so pack your grass 
skirts, Hawaiian shirts, Mumu's and island wear. We plan to keep you busy with island 
games like a hula hoop competition, coconut bowling, flip flop kicking and musical leis. 
There will be no shortage of fun. Following are a few of the entertainment options we 
will offer next season: 

  Bahama Breeze                                                                                           
(Jimmy Buffet Tribute Band) 

The Blue Dream Trio 

Celebrating the 70’s Show 

Mama Coal, Jukebox Junqies, Rainy Daze and many more.. 

 

April 2024 
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“Keepin’ You Posted” with the 
RCE Post Office Team   

 

Hours:  9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 

 Monday through Saturday  

Closed  9:30 a.m.- 10:30 a.m. to pick 
up mail from main Post Office.  

The PO  has free Priority Mail boxes that 
can be taken to the main Post Office.  

We sell first-class stamps, post card 
stamps and Canada global stamps.  

We will put a notice in your mailbox for      
packages that will not fit in the box      
itself.  Packages can be picked up at the 
counter in the coffee room.  

Have a wonderful summer from your 
Post Office team! 

Terry and Becky  

Hello everyone! 

It is so hard to believe that it is the end 
of the season already, and what a 
great season it has been!  Whether 
you are here full time, are a snowbird 
or just with us a few nights, we try to 
make sure that every guest at Rincon 
Country feels at home when they       
arrive. 

I would like to take this time to thank 
all     Rincon Country employees for 
their hard work and dedication to our 
guests.  This    excellent team has kept 
our resort looking impeccable and  
running smoothly. It is our goal to 
make current and future guests feel 
welcomed into our resort, and they 
work hard to do just that. Thank you 
again to our amazing team. 

Most of all, I would like to thank you, 
our guests, for being part of the      
Rincon Country family.  If you are a   
full-time resident here with us, get the 
sunscreen ready, as here comes the 
sun! If you are snowbirding with us, 
please have a safe journey home. We   
invite you all to stay tuned for some 
exciting improvements   coming to our 
Resort, and we hope to see you back 
very soon!   

Wendy Bykofsky 

General Manager  
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“Acting Up” with the Activity Office
This season has gone by in the blink of an eye and I can’t believe that April is upon us! I 
want to say thank you to everyone that helped make this season another great one. 
The RCE community is a place that embraces all those that pass through and puts out 
the welcome mat with open arms. I am grateful to be a part of such a special place. 

We hope that everyone has enjoyed the entertainment this season, and we appreciate 
the feedback that we received in our survey. We are working hard to bring you more 
affordable shows, music on the patio and added dances, as requested. We will also be 
looking at the input that came in on ideas for shuttle excursions. Your opinion’s really 
do matter to us, and we hope to make this a fun place for everyone to call home. 

We are saying goodbye not only to the 2023-2024 season, but also to a valuable       
member of our team. Ruth Gomes has decided that it is time to fully enjoy her               
retirement and has plans of concentrating on her knitting, Zentangle and time with 
friends. Thank you, Ruth, for all of your work on the Wednesday Coffee meetings, club 
activities, the Anniversary Celebration and your mural tour shuttles. We will miss her in 
the  Activity Office and appreciate everything she has done to help get us off the 
ground the last two years.  

A big thank you to Donnamarie Baily! She has spent the season scouring the web for 
the latest and greatest shuttle excursions and has even more ideas for next season. 
She also is your show and dance host and always has candy and a smile available for  
everyone that comes through the auditorium door. I can’t thank this team enough for 
helping to keep the Activity Department on track throughout the busy season! 

Last, but not least, a heartfelt thanks to each and everyone of you! Thank you for     
supporting our events and stopping in to say hello and chat with us during the day. This 
wouldn’t be the great place it is without you. 

Safe travels to those returning to wherever home is, and we hope you all have a        
wonderful summer.  

~ Your 2023-2024 Activity Team ~ Danielle, Donnamarie & Ruth 

Ruth Danielle Donnamarie 
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“Checkin’ In” with the Front 
Office  

As we come to the end of another     
fantastic season, we would like to send 
out a Thank You to all the residents 
who make this park the great place it is. 
If you are in an RV, don’t forget to make 
sure you reserve your space for next 
year. If you are in a park model, make 
sure you have a caretaker to clean up 
those pesky weeds during the summer. 

We would like to wish you all safe     
travels and we look forward to seeing 
you again soon. 

Your Front Office Team, 

Rachel, Liz & De’andra 

“Keepin’ Up Appearances” with 
the Maintenance Team  

Hello everyone and Happy Spring! 
 
Our maintenance team will be busy as 
always with      several projects over the      
summer months to keep Rincon     
Country East looking like a                     
top-quality Resort.  
 
Here are a few summarization tips for 
you in regards to your Park Models:  
 
• Please make sure you secure all 

items around your park models as 
monsoon       season can bring some 
very strong winds. 

• A reminder that we offer a bulk     
pick-up     service on an as-needed 
basis. Please sign up in the front 
office for this service. 

• Summer also brings weeds. Please 
be sure you have a caretaker for 
your area before you leave for the 
season.  

 
Have a wonderful summer! 
 
Your Maintenance Team,  
Dennis and James 
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For Club Leaders 
 

The East Villager  

Submissions 

Club leaders may now submit articles for 
“The Villager” online:  

eastactivities@rinconcountry.com 

Please observe the following guidelines for 
submitting articles for The Villager. The   
deadline for the monthly Villager is the 5th 
day of the month prior to issue 
date. For example, the deadline 
for the October 2024 Villager is 
September 5.   

Include times, dates, room loca-
tions, and contact names and 
numbers. Please do not bold, 
underline or use ALL CAPITALS. Please keep 
articles to 150 words or less. 
 

Bulletin Boards 

The bulletin boards outside the Activity       
Office are for activity-related events. If you or 
your club would like to post something on 
this board, it must be approved by the        
Activity Office. Approved announcements 
will be posted once a week. To be sure we 
have room for all clubs, please keep your             
announcement to 1/2 page or smaller. 

 

Wednesday  Morning  Coffee & Donuts 

Make sure to join us for a free donut 
and cup of coffee in the Auditorium on 
Wednesday mornings. Bring your own 
mug, and we will fill it up with hot 
coffee (regular or decaf) or hot water 
for tea. Please enter through the  Rec 
Hall and select a donut or a piece of 
fruit.  

We’ll give you important park news hot 
off the press, and there will usually be 
a brief message from our coffee    
sponsor. Doors open at 8:30 a.m. 
Coffee and donuts will be served and 
our program begins at 9:00 a.m. See 
you there! 

April Coffee Sponsors 

April 3rd  Smile Dental 

April 10th TBD 

We would like to take this time to 
thank all of our sponsors this season. If 
you know of any vendors that you feel 
would be a good      
sponsor, please let the 
Activity Office know!   
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April 

Shuttle 

Schedule 
April 2 - Breweries Shuttle 

April 4 - Mural Tour with Ruth 

April 6-  Tucson Folk Festival 

April 13 -  Tombstone Rose Festival 

**Descriptions of shuttles, fees and 
sign-ups available in the Activity 
Office  

** Don’t miss your chance to enjoy 
the last shuttles of the season! 
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Bulky Item Pickup! 

Please sign up in the front office for this 
service. It will cost $25.00 for the pick up. 
This is an as-needed service. Please do not 
leave large items out by the dumpsters or 
throw items over the fence into the wash. 

I’m OK 

The “I’m Okay Club” is a program for 
guests and residents who live alone. This 
is a daily check-in by phone that allows us 
to make sure you are OK. Please stop by 
the Office to sign up. We look forward to 
seeing you. 

AED Device 

We have two Automated External              
Defibrillator (AED) devices. The devices are 
located in the   Breezeway near the Office 
and  in the restroom at the pickleball 
courts. 

Safety from Wildlife 

The weather is warming up and this is the 
time when rattlesnakes might seek the 
warmth of a cozy asphalt street after    
sundown. For maximum safety carry a 
flashlight when you are walking at night, 
keep pets on a leash, and remain alert to 
possible encounters. 

 

Speed Limit 

Please observe the 10-mph 
speed limit inside the park. 



WWhhaatt  mmaatttteerrss  mmoosstt  ttoo  yyoouu??
TThhaatt''ss  wwhhaatt  HHUUBB  pprrootteeccttss..

Protect your family your home and more with 
experienced advisors you can trust.
www.hubinternational.com

RReeaaddyy  ffoorr  ttoommoorrrrooww

Risk & Insurance | Employee Benefits | Retirement & Private Wealth

HUB’S ARIZONA OFFICE is a proud partner 
with Standard Casualty Company.

When you partner with us, 
you’re at the center of a vast 
network of experienced risk 
advisors dedicated to preparing 
you for the unexpected. 

MMaannuuffaaccttuurreedd  
HHoommee  IInnssuurraannccee
is just one of our specialties. 

 Personal Insurance
 Business Insurance
 Employee Benefits
 Risk Services

Call us for:

Toll Free: (800) 344-7605

CCaallll  yyoouurr  llooccaall  
tteeaamm  iinn  AARRIIZZOONNAA!!

((448800))  339966--99110000





We consign Diesel Pusher and 
High End Gas Class A,B,C Motor 

Homes,Also Fifth Wheels, 
Travel Trailers And Toy Haulers 

8am-5pm Monday thru Saturday
 10am-5pm Sunday

No Consignment Fees
Complimentary Storage
Free Sales & Marketing
Show and Sell it for YOU! 
 

Why Consign with Us
UNDER NEWOWNERSHIP

Tucson’s       RV Consignment Dealer#1

For Sales, Service and Consignments Call (520) 574-9344
7030 East Old Vail Road Tucson, AZ 85756 | www.Tucsonparkandsell.com  

 

 

     Full Service Mobile Tire Store 

We sell and install  
RV and Truck tires ON SITE 

All Tire Brands and types 
Class A/B/C Motorhomes 

Coaches 
Trailers and 5th wheels 

Tow vehicles 

Call or email for a quote 
520-775-0042 or 

info@treadlogicaz.com 
www.treadlogicaz.com  

Locally owned 

 
 

Dedicated to Customer Service

Dedicated to Customer Service

Lorem ipsum430 S. Rockford Dr., #109
Tempe, AZ  85281

Office: 480-967-1014
Fax: 480-967-2205

from all of us at

480-967-1014480-967-1014  
Proud printer of your  Proud printer of your  

community newsletter!!community newsletter!!
pam@williamsexpress.compam@williamsexpress.com

Happy Spring!
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 • VEHICLE DECALS

Williams Express now prints SIGNS and banners!!Williams Express now prints SIGNS and banners!!

Dedicated to Customer Service

Dedicated to Customer Service

Lorem ipsum430 S. Rockford Dr., #109
Tempe, AZ  85281

Office: 480-967-1014
Fax: 480-967-2205

Happy Spring!
from all of us at

Proud printer of your  Proud printer of your  
community newsletter!!community newsletter!!

480-967-1014480-967-1014  
pam@williamsexpress.compam@williamsexpress.com



 

$99.00
(a $195 value)

UNDERHOUSE/CRAWL-SPACE
INSPECTION $99.00

(a $195 value)

Under Your Mobile Home / Manufactured Home !!
A MAJORITY of mobile homes / manufactured homes have cuts and holes in the underside vapor barrier, insulation, and air-duct 
system from repairs, plumbing leaks, animals, the original set-up, and poor design.  These issues create an unhealthy home.

30 YEARS  

EXPIERENCE!!

AIR DUCT SEALING
Mobile home/manufactured home ducts are prone to leak. 

The average home loses 30% of it’s conditioned air.  If your vents 
are in the floor, duct sealing is the most cost effective repair you 
can do!

Single Wide $495  Double Wide $595
*Duct cleaning and under house inspection included in this service.

SAVE MONEY • IMPROVE COMFORT • ENERGY EFFICIENT
DUCT CLEANING

... Your Air Ducts Are the Source 
of the Air You Breathe!

Starting at $195
*Under house inspection included in this service

RE-LEVELING

Starting at $195

RECOMMENDED EVERY 3 - 5 YEARS
PREVENT- SQUEAKY FLOORS, RUBBING DOORS, CRACKS IN WALLS

*Under house inspection included in this service
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What’s Under Your House?    We See It All !!!
AZ Cont. Lic. # ROC 244674 

30 Years Experience
LICENSED•BONDED•INSURED

SUPERIOR
HOME PROS

AZ 
LLC

SUPERIOR
HOME PROS

AZ 
LLC

SUPERIOR
HOME PROS

AZ 
LLC

SUPERIOR
HOME PROS

AZ 
LLC

MESA / EAST VALLEY 

480-830-9799
PHOENIX / WEST VALLEY

602-433-9799 
TUCSON / CASA GRANDE 

520-792-9799
YAVAPAI & COCONINO COUNTY 

928-772-9799
MOHAVE COUNTY

928-763-9799
YUMA

928-342-9799
GILA & NAVAJO COUNTY

928-537-3331
COCHISE COUNTY

520-792-9799

www.SuperiorHomeProsAZ.comDon’t Wait!
Call Today!

PROTECT 
YOUR 

HOUSE!!

Taking Care of You 24/7
Heating • Cooling • Refrigeration

520-326-9672
Money Saving Coupons at bjrefrigeration.com Financing Available

 Licensed, Bonded, Insured

• Heating and Cooling Repair and New Systems
• Conventional and Ductless Systems
• Air Purification Specialists
• Locally Owned & Operated since 1970

ROC 105179/104645







Rincon Country WEST MarketRincon Country WEST Marketplaceplace

Dedicated to Customer Service

Dedicated to Customer Service

Lorem ipsum430 S. Rockford Dr., #109
Tempe, AZ  85281

Office: 480-967-1014
Fax: 480-967-2205

We specialize in printing: We specialize in printing: 
CAMPAIGN Signs, Yard Signs, Banners, CAMPAIGN Signs, Yard Signs, Banners, 

Window Decals, Newsletters, Directories,  Window Decals, Newsletters, Directories,  
Business Cards, Letterhead, and much more!!Business Cards, Letterhead, and much more!!  

480-967-1014 480-967-1014             
  

www.williamsexpress.comwww.williamsexpress.com

Proud printer of  Proud printer of  
this newsletter!!this newsletter!!

WIDE FORMAT PRINTING

    As of 2023,  in our 60th year, we’re #1!
My services are free & fit our retired lifestyle! 
        

I carry a full inventory, no need to drive into town 
            & I deliver! 

   A good start as a new client, a fresh private 
   evaluation and makeover is Free, in your home or mine! 

 

 

Professional skin/color consultant, 
            Linda Meldrum  

  Email: Mklinda3@Gmail.com    FB: Linda Allen Meldrum 

4811 E. Grant Rd 
6036 N. Oracle

Open Tues - Sat 9:30AM - 5PM 
Closed Sunday & Monday

Sizes S-XL

4811 E. Grant Rd 
6036 N. Oracle

Open Tues - Sat 9:30AM - 5PM 
Closed Sunday & Monday

Sizes S-XL

4811 E. Grant Rd 
6036 N. Oracle

Open Tues - Sat 9:30AM - 5PM 
Closed Sunday & Monday

Sizes S-XL
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*Winter move-in discounts available now

Thank you for 
Supporting our 

Local Advertisers!



Who Says Teeth 
Can’t Last Forever? 
Just over the border, Dental Laser Nogales transforms the smiles of locals 
and US residents daily using the latest technology. Some just ed cleanings

dentallaser.com | (520) -


